
 

 

19 February 2021 

Dear Residents 

Our Parish Neighbourhood Plan, which has been worked on by volunteers in the community for the 
past 7 years, is moving towards its final stage. Hambleton District Council is calling for comments in 
accordance with Regulation 16 consultation rules. 

The consultation period has been extended to 5.15pm on Monday 1st March, after which comments 
will not be considered. 

The aim of our Neighbourhood Plan is to empower residents to have a say over what happens here, 
not just now, but in the future. Making decisions about what our community needs in terms of housing 
and not being at the mercy of big developers is at the heart of the Plan.  

Newer residents may not have had the time or inclination to study the documents, but we would 
encourage you to do on our website.  

https://www.inglebyarncliffe.org.uk/the-neighbourhood-plan 

The invitation from HDC, guiding you through how to make your comments, is attached to this email. 
Please note that the date for registering comments has been extended. 

To record your comments with Hambleton District Council you may use this link. 

https://consult.hambleton.gov.uk/portal/nps/ia-reg16 

If anyone needs further clarification please contact me on: clerk.inglebyarncliffe@btinternet.com 

Kind regards 
 

Susan Stephenson 
 
Parish Clerk 
For and on behalf of Ingleby Arncliffe Parish Council 
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